
Quarter Note Fund for Young Musicians
2023 grant application

The Oak Harbor Music Festival established the Quarter Note Fund for Young Musicians in 2022, in
memory of Gregory Johnson, “to fund access to musical instruments for students in need: those
who might otherwise not be able to afford an instrument, and those who may have special needs

that require a particular musical experience within band/orchestra.”

● 2023 grants from the Quarter Note Fund are intended for instruments for young musicians on
Whidbey Island in 5th through 8th grades.

● Instruments purchased with Quarter Note Fund awards are the property of the school district.

● Application to be completed by your district’s education foundation.

● Awards will be subject to a Memo of Understanding to be signed at the time of the award.

● Please return the completed application to Mark Moder, mark@ohedfoundation.org

Your name: _____________________________ Email: _____________________________
Your phone: ________________________ Your position: _______________________________

School district: Oak Harbor Amount requested $___________________

Please describe the instrument or instruments you intend to purchase. Note cleaning/maintenance
accessories if applicable.

Do you have a specific student in mind? If so, while maintaining anonymity, please describe the
student’s interest in music and financial or other roadblocks keeping them from pursuing it.

Please give us just a couple of sentences about how this award will serve the stated goals of the
Quarter Note Fund.

mailto:mark@ohedfoundation.org

